
Dear Ms. Gardner: 

Your comments have been received and will he placed into the case file for 
the commissionfs consideration as it deliberates in this matter. For your 
reference, the case number in this matter is 2007-00134. Please reference 
this number in any future correspondence with the PSC. 
Thank you for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Pub1 ic Service Commission 

----- Original Message----- 
From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Wednesday, January 09, 2008 10:15 AM 
To : Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: Lexington Water Solution 

(502) 564-3940 x 208 

From: Barbara J. Gardner[SMTP: E-MAIL ADDRESS REDACTED] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 09, 2008 10:14:41 AM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: Lexington Water Solution 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

Dear Commission Members: 

I think we have studied, to death, the water situation in Lexington 
and it is now time to come to a positive conclusion. My hushand and I 
are grateful for the all the collaboration and hard work done by the 
Bluegrass Water Supply Commission and Kentucky American Water. It is 
time for the teasing from the Louisville Water Company to cease. We 
hope you will support the Central Kentucky Solution proposed by 
Kentucky American Water and the Bluegrass Water Supply Commission. 

Thank you for your: service on our behalf. 

Sincerely , 
Barbara J. Gardner 
1102 Gainesway Drive 
Lexington, KY 40517 


